
EX46. Land Surplus to Requirements - Disposal of Land at Bantaskine Park,
Falkirk

The Executive considered a report by the Director of Development Services
seeking approval to sell an area of ground located at Bantaskine Park,
Falkirk. Upon which it was proposed that a Visitor Centre would be created
relating to the Battle of Falkirk Muir in 1746 and the associated Jacobite
period, together with a long ground lease of the adjacent site.

Decision

The Executive agreed to:-

(1) declare 5.7 Ha (14.06 acres) of land at Bantaskine Park surplus to
requirements and

(2) authorise the Director of Development Services to progress a
negotiated disposal and ground lease to the Battle of Falkirk Muir
(1746).


